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Product Obsolescence Notice
Bourns® CD2419 Bridge Rectifier Series

Bourns will discontinue the CD2419 Bridge Rectifier product series listed below. The last order date is
October 31, 2006 with a scheduled last shipment date of December 31, 2006.

Bourns recommends the use of the CD2320 Bridge Rectifier product series to replace the CD2419
Bridge Rectifier devices. The CD2419 Bridge Rectifier series offered 0.8 A current rectification with
reverse voltage from 200 V to 800 V while the CD2320 Bridge Rectifier series offers a higher 1.0 A current
rectification with reverse voltage from 200 V to 1000 V. Below are the recommended replacement part
numbers.

Old Part Number Replacement Part Number 
CD2419-B08200 CD2320-B1200
CD2419-B08400 CD2320-B1400
CD2419-B08600 CD2320-B1600
CD2419-B08800 CD2320-B1800

Bourns will offer the replacement CD2320 Bridge Rectifier devices at the same price as the CD2419
Bridge Rectifier devices. The product data sheet with detailed specifications can be viewed on the
Bourns website at www.bourns.com.

C H I P  D I O D E S

http://www.bourns.com/pdfs/CD2320-B.pdf



